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5 August 1952 

This ia in reply to your letter of 17 July 1952 regarding the ac­
cessioning ot Operation Greenhouse pathologic material. '!'he accession­

---:-i-ng-otthis material liasoeenatarte'a. As noted previously, all classi­
fied data pertaining to these specimens will continue to be treated as 
such until directed otherwise. 

~ . 

Permission is;l\'!'equested, however, to include the estim&ted dosage 
ot ionizing radiation received by the animals with these materials. 
This would considerably enhance the value ot these materials for study 
purposes. No other classified information would be included, making it 
impossible tor anyone studying these materials to correlate dose and 
distance. 

Yours very truly, 

): 
ELBERT DeCOURSEI 
Brig Gen, MC, USA 
The Director 


